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What has been happening this week?  

 In English…The children enjoyed the new chapter in the book  and learned l how to write a certificate. 

They also became an investigator and went around the school looking for nouns. 

 In Maths…The children have been learning how to identify equivalent fractions.  

In PSHE… This children had a discussion about the changes that have happened to them since they were 

babies to now. 

In PE… The children have been practising playing rounds. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Head teacher award - James Henry, for showing wonderful progress in worship. You are sitting beautiful-

ly, listening carefully and joining in with the singing. Well done. 

Work on the Wall - Noah and Sid—They showed fantastic teamwork as you searched for nouns around 

the school. You listened to each other, shared ideas and worked together making a great team. Well 

done! 

Worship this week: Our emphasis has been on patience, and on Wednesday, the children were told about a surprise 

waiting for them at lunchtime. They showed great patience and were rewarded with strawberries and chocolate, kindly 

provided by one of our generous church leaders.  

Reminders & Messages  

June 12, 2025, KM Media Group will be printing a special supplement titled "My Dad" in their newspaper. This special 
edition will feature the wonderful pictures of fathers that your children have created in school!  


